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Blue Devil
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Weekly Newsletter

January 7, 2024

Dear Band Families,

We hope you enjoyed the holiday season and that your 2024 is off to a great start! We have some exciting updates
to share in this weekʼs newsletter.

Be aware that times and locations may change, so please check the BAND app for the latest schedule, report times,
and important announcements. Interested in receiving future copies of this newsletter via email? Sign up today!

IN THIS ISSUE SCHEDULE for this WEEK

● SCHEDULE for this WEEK

● REMINDERS

○ Masquerade Gala Fundraiser -

Volunteers Needed

○ Masquerade Gala Fundraiser -

Order Your Tickets Now

○ Pep Band

○ Small Ensemble Concert

○ MLBB Board Positions

● USEFUL LINKS

TUESDAY, January 9
● 7:15am - 8am - JAZZ ENSEMBLE REHEARSAL

WEDNESDAY, January 10
● 3:30pm - 4:30pm - PEP BAND REHEARSAL

THURSDAY, January 11
● 7:15am - 8am - JAZZ ENSEMBLE REHEARSAL

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

● Small Ensemble Concert (fundraiser) - Tuesday, January 23

● Look out for Super Bowl Hoagie Orders - coming soon!

● Masquerade Gala Fundraiser - Friday, February 16

SCHEDULE IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE; REFER TO THE BAND APP FOR THE
MOST UP-TO-DATE CALENDAR INFORMATION
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https://forms.gle/72UAFsDwScpaBaBP7


REMINDERS

Masquerade Gala Fundraiser - Volunteers Needed

Planning is underway for the much-anticipated Masquerade Gala on February 16, 2024. Please review the
list of volunteer opportunities and sign-up for one today.

Please contact GGStrom717@gmail.comwith questions.

Masquerade Gala Fundraiser - Order Your Tickets Now

Time is running out for one of the most highly anticipated events of the season! Tickets are limited, and will sell out
quickly a�er posters go up around town on Tuesday. Order your tickets for the Masquerade Gala at this LINK!

Your $80 ticket includes: admission for one (21+ only), 2 drink tickets, heavy hors d'oeuvres & desserts, entertainment by
Uptown Rhythm & Brass, a chance at winning the costume contest as well as the 60/40 raffle and raffle baskets!

Pep Band - Join the fun!

JOIN US! And be part of something special. The Blue Devil Pep Band is getting back together. We will play at several Mt.
Lebanon winter sports events. Rehearsals and events will be posted in the BAND app. All 7th and 8th grade band students
are welcome to participate.

Small Ensemble Concert -Mark your calendar for Tuesday, January 23

This concert is a fundraiser for our scholarship fund. Please invite members of your family and community to attend.

MLBB Board Positions - Please consider signing up!

As the Director begins planning the next season, it is imperative that we fill these important roles now before nominating
for roles that will be vacant next year. Please consider joining the MLBB Board in the following positions: Co-Treasurer,
Membership, Publicity, Fundraising, Wind Musician Representative. For more information on each role, please contact
GGStrom717@gmail.com.
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http://www.leboband.com/2024-masquerade-gala.html
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4CACAC28ABFEC07-46742250-masquerade
mailto:GGStrom717@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/twrzrBGBqJj49jH57
mailto:GGStrom717@gmail.com


USEFUL LINKS

Useful Links

● BAND app - the latest schedule, updates, and important announcements

● Web site (http://www.leboband.com) - forms and information that does not change frequently
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http://www.leboband.com/uploads/1/3/8/3/138355836/band_app_2022-2023.pdf
http://www.leboband.com

